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Immediate Action

Postpone the start time for Wed AM class in
order to brainstorm the team strategy.

As we starting the evacuation planning, we
are in constant contact with the instructors
flying in for the advanced training and
considering their input.

Police Reports

Estimate
Mon Early AM

Level 1-2

No evacuation

Options

Send everyone home now (Wed prior to storm)

Finish the week and hope everyone can get
out of the airport before it closes.

Cancel the advanced training for the
following week.

Move forward with the advanced training

Plan

Church in W. Palm Beach

In case of an evacuation, the church bus
would shuttle us off the island and we could
continue the workshop in their chapel.

Emergency Phone numbers and church
location were provided to all incoming
instructors. If they couldn't get onto the
island they were to go to the church.

Gather Food & SuppliesFood

Granola Bars

Tuna

Coffee

Peanut Butter

Cheese

Supplies

Candles

Water

Matches

HotelShut down elevators Sunday at 7PM

Hurricane
Arrival

Full Force

9am Monday

Eye of the Storm
10:30am

Final Force
11:00am

Level 3

3AM Monday
Wind Starts Escalating

Aftermath

No Running Water

7PM nightly curfue

No Power

No Phone Service

Broken Hotel Windows

Airport Closed

Destruction

Creative Solutions
Flushing toilets with pool water

Tapping into the electricity source for the
back-up generator
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